

RELEASE IN
PART B5,B6

From: Nides, Thomas R <NidesTR@state.gov>
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 10:13 AM
To: H; Sullivan, Jacob J; Feltman, Jeffrey D
Cc: Abedin, Huma
Subject: Re: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

[Redacted]

B5

----- Original Message -----

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 10:07 AM
To: Sullivan, Jacob J; Nides, Thomas R; Feltman, Jeffrey D
Cc: Abedin, Huma
Subject: Re: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

[Redacted]

----- Original Message -----

From: Sullivan, Jacob J [mailto:SullivanJJ@state.gov]
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 10:04 AM
To: H
Cc: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
Subject: Fw: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

Fyi. [Redacted]

----- Original Message -----

From: Feltman, Jeffrey D
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 09:56 AM
To: Nides, Thomas R; Sullivan, Jacob J; Abedin, Huma; Wells, Alice G
Subject: Re: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

Jake, Huma: can you brief S on this? Iraqis want an additional 24 hours beyond the 8/1 deadline. This may/may give them time to resolve Min of Defense issue, as jim notes.

[Redacted]

----- Original Message -----

From: Nides, Thomas R
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 09:52 AM
To: Feltman, Jeffrey D
Subject: Fw: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

We need to loop in S as well so she know what's going on.

----- Original Message -----

From: Kenna, Lisa [redacted]
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2011 09:27 AM
To: Jeffrey, James F (Baghdad); Feltman, Jeffrey D; Desrocher, John P; Talwar, Puneet [redacted]
McDonough, Denis R. [redacted] Nides, Thomas R; Haslach, Patricia M; Vershbow,
Alexander; McGurk, Brett H (Baghdad); Sievers, Marc J; [redacted]
[redacted]; [redacted]; Beecroft, Robert
S (Baghdad); Marsh, Denise M (Baghdad); 'walzayat [redacted]' <walzayat [redacted]> Blinken, Antony J.
[redacted]; Finer, Jonathan J. [redacted]
Subject: Re: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

B6

Looping in Tony.

----- Original Message -----

From: Jeffrey, James F (Baghdad) <JeffreyJF@state.gov>
To: Feltman, Jeffrey D <FeltmanJD@state.gov>; Desrocher, John P <desrocherjp@state.gov>; Talwar, Puneet;
McDonough, Denis R.; Nides, Thomas R. <NidesTR@state.gov>; Haslach, Patricia M <HaslachPM@state.gov>; Vershbow,
Alexander <VershbowA@state.gov>; Kenna, Lisa; McGurk, Brett H (Baghdad) <McGurkBH@state.gov>; Sievers, Marc J
<SieversMJ@state.gov>; [redacted]
[redacted]; Beecroft, Robert S (Baghdad)
<BeecroftRS@state.gov>; Marsh, Denise M (Baghdad) <MarshDM@state.gov>; walzayat [redacted]
<walzayat [redacted]>; Jeffrey, James F (Baghdad) <JeffreyJF@state.gov>
Sent: Sun Jul 31 09:09:18 2011
Subject: Iraqiyya Wants Meeting Pushed Back 24 Hours to AUG 2

B6

Talabani just told me Hashemi and Allawi just raised this and he wants our views before deciding. This strongly suggests
some deal for MOD is in the works--and I have heard similar talk a bit ago from Rowsch. I will see Allawi in an hour and
will try to get more info. [redacted]

B5

Please advise soonest. Jim J

This e-mail is unclassified based on the definitions outlined in E.O. 13526

*** Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld ***